

Town Hall • 100 Main Street Huntington, NY 11743-6991 Phone: (631) 351-3030 Fax: (631) 424-7856

CLupinacci@huntingtonny.gov

## CHAD A. LUPINACCI Supervisor

April 20, 2020

The Musacchia Family OK Petroleum 45 Commerce Drive Hauppauge, NY 11788

Dear Musacchia Family,

From the bottom of my heart, I would like to thank your entire family for the incredibly generous donation of 2000 face masks. As you know, securing face masks during these unprecedented times is extremely difficult. The donation will go a long way in enabling the Town's essential workers to do their jobs safely, so that our residents get the services they need and deserve.

It is moments like these that I am really taken aback and appreciate how many kindhearted and generous people live in the Town of Huntington. As I have stated in the past, we are going to get through this predicament, but only by working together. Your family has gone above and beyond that call, and the Town is stronger because of it.

I hope to thank you in person one day soon, but until then, stay safe and healthy.

Sincerely,

Chad A. Lupinacci

Supervisor

At the state.

